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Posted:  March 13, 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

 

Due to inclement weather the monthly meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners for the Westfield Fire District of the City of Middletown 

scheduled for Tuesday, March 14, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled. 

 

The next monthly meeting will take place on the regularly scheduled date of 

April 11, 2017 @ 6:30 p.m. at the Firehouse, 653 East Street, Middletown, CT.   

 

 

 

Fred J. Jones, Jr., Chairman  
Westfield Fire District  
of the City of Middletown  
 

 


